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Dear Parents,  

 

I know that you have all recently received notification of the result and sighted the report of our 

Ofsted Inspection that was carried out at the end of March.  It was very pleasing to see that we had 

maintained our ‘Good’ grading.  

 

I would like to thank all parents, the Friends of Longney School Committee, the School’s 

Headteacher, her staff and the wider supporting community, my fellow Governors and last, but not 

least, our pupils who all have worked so hard to help contribute to achieving such a good inspection 

result and who all contribute to the success of our thriving school.    

 

If at anytime you wish to contact the Governing Body to discuss anything regarding the School, 

please do not hesitate to contact me through the School’s Reception Office.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Graham Wingrove  

Chair of Governors 

 

 

 

 

 Forest School dates – Term 5 

3rd   May: Skylark 

10th May: Swallow 

17th May: Skylark 

24th May: Swift 

 

Advance Notice Road closures: 

Pilot Bridge, Hardwicke 

The bridge will be closed from 30th April to 11th May to 

allow for the replacement of the bridge deck by Amey 

working on behalf of Gloucestershire County Council. 

If you require any further information regarding this 

closure please contact Amey Glos on 08000 514514. 

 

Rea Bridge, Elmore Lane West 

The road will be closed at the canal bridge from 21st May 

until 15th June to allow for essential bridge maintenance 

works by the Canal and River Trust. 

Please allow extra time for your journey to and from 

school while these closures are in place, thank you. 

Country Dance Festival 

Our country dancers thoroughly 

enjoyed their evening at Stratford 

Park Leisure Centre last night and it 

was lovely to see children and parents 

taking part. Many thanks to Mrs 

Kirby and Mrs Tranter for their work 

teaching the dances. 

 

Archery 

Congratulations to our Archery team who won their 

tournament at KLB last Thursday evening with a score 

of 861!  

Next FOLS meeting 

Friday 4th May, 9am in the school hall. 

100 Club 

The April winners were: 

1st  32 Katie Denman 

2nd  45 Sally-ann Goodwin 

3rd  67 Mrs E Price 

4th  58 Kelly Lyons  

 

Gloucestershire Wildlife Nature Quiz 

 

After a nail biting afternoon, where our team drew with 

Haresfield CE Primary in the second round of the 

Nature Quiz, they came through as winners after the tie 

break! Well done team, what an exciting round. 



 
 

 

Building Community, Enriching Lives 

 

 

Please don’t forget to visit our website www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk for more 

information and photographs. 

 

          Dates: Term 5 and 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 2nd May Goldfinch trip to Gloucester Cathedral and Mosque 

Friday 11th May Last swim for Skylark Class 

Monday 14th May Year 6 SATs begin 

Friday 25th May Last day of term 5 

Monday 4th June Back to school for term 6 

Tuesday 5th June Class and Y6 leavers photos 

Thursday 14th June   Sports Day as part of Sports week 

Saturday 30th June Summer Fete 

Saturday 14th July  King’s Theatre, Gloucester – Drama Club performance 

Tuesday 10th July End of term disco 5pm-6.30pm 

Friday 20th July Last day of term 

http://www.longney.gloucs.sch.uk/

